
SACRED HEART SANCTUARY GUILD 

NOVEMBER 5, 2018 

 

 

 The Sacred Heart Sanctuary Guild met November 5 in the church library at 7:00 

pm. 

 

 Present:  Barb Ihns, Sharon Miller, Nadine Ruley, Mary Murray, Stacy Agnitsch, 

Mary Ann Mostaert and Karen Bachman 

 

 The Secretary's Report was read and approved with a change from “$5,100.05 to 

$5,103.26” in the Savings Account. 

 

 The Treasurer's Report:  $2,816.08 in the checking account and $6,603.26 in the 

Savings account.  A complete accounting of the reports is attached to these minutes. 

 

 Old Business: 

 

 Base board heaters will be installed in the music/water heater room.  We'll wait 

and see what the cost will be and vote on how we want to proceed with paying for the 

complete installation or part of it. 

 

 New Business: 

 

 The Guild has been asked to do food/snacks for the upcoming 20/20 Vision 

meeting in Grand Mound on November 18. 

 

 Cheer plates will be assembled at the December 3 guild potluck.  We assemble 

about 50 plates and will be asking the congregation for donations of  2-4 dozen goodies 

to help fill those plates.  Nadine suggested that she had a turkey we could bake and 

members bring a dish to share.  The potluck will begin at 6:00 pm. 

 

 Mary 1st and Mary Ann 2nd to adjourn.  Serving Committee was Mary Ann, 

Amanda O'Meara and Barb Ihns.  Next meeting/potluck will be December 3. 

 

 

 

Karen Bachman, Secretary  

 


